

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Krakow, Poland January 14, 2019

Mr. Hudson B. Thomas Principal Pompano Beach High School

Dear Principal Thomas,

I would like to express my gratitude for your efforts in strengthening the relationship between youth from Poland and America.

I was excited to hear about the fourth International Summit that you and your team are organizing January 25 - February 2, 2019. I wish you and the Pompano Beach High School faculty and administration team great success with this endeavor. Events such as these motivate young people and their families, Poles and Americans, to work together for common good.

The 100th Anniversary of the Polish - American Diplomatic Relationship is celebrated by many generations, giving hope to continued dialog and the life-lasting bonds between many nations present at your International Summit.

Sincerely.

Dr. B. Bix Aliu Consul General